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MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATING PROCESS ' F.O. Box 307, Isando, 1600 
Telephone: OI1-397-2298 Fax: OLI-397-22771 

17 June 1993 

Mr M.A. McLoughlin 
18 Seymour avenua 
B, N 
zisa 

FAX NO: (011) 397-2211 

Dear Mr McLoughlin 

Transition and has been i Ao SRS, BASks Soptaining aubmissions from all 26 BorreTicy Rartisp/orgpnimaciona/adminiatrations. Tha Teahnicai Chomictcad AowelSt acknowledge ‘recaipt of avery asubmiseisn chnittess “tters have been noted 
However, 
by the Technical Committees concernad. 
Yours sincerwly. 

I ey, 
Malody Emmett Assistant-Coordinator : Technical Committeas 

DX Theuns Elofr 
~Commitee of the Planning Committaae Members of the Suk 
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MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATING PROCESS 
P.0. Box 307,Isando,1600 

Telephone: 011-397-1198  Fax: 011-397-2211 

17 June 1993 

Mr M.A. McLoughlin 
18 Seymour Avenue 
PARKTOWN 

2198 

FAX NO: (011) 397-2211 

Dear Mr McLoughlin 

Your letter of the 26 March 1993 has been passed on to the 
Technical Committees on Constitutional Affairs and Fundamental 
Rights in the Transition and has been included as a submission 
in the packs containing submissions from all 26 political 
parties/organisations/administrations. The Technical Committees 
do not acknowledge receipt of every submission received. 
However, I write to assure you that your letters have been noted 
by the Technical Committees concerned. 

Yours sincerely, 

A= 
Melody Emmett 
Assistant-Coordinator : Technical Committees 

  

cc: Dr Theuns Eloff 
Members of the Sub-Commitee of the Planning Committee 

   


